
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!! We have been very busy here in school preparing for 

the students to return this coming Monday, August 14th! 

We will have the following events happening over the next few weeks.  These are all great ways 

to learn about all the exci�ng opportuni�es for your child and get to meet other school families! 

• School begins for grades 1-8 on Monday August 14th.  Doors will open at 7:15AM. 

Morning Care will begin on Wednesday, the 16th at 6:30AM.   

o Students should be in full uniform. 

o No hot lunch the first week of school 

o Back to School Book Fair star�ng on Monday. 
o This year for dismissal we will not use Lot #1 (PLB Lot) 

 The front of school and Lot #2:  PreK-Grade 1 

 Lot #3:  Grades 2,3, and 4 

 Lot #4:  Grades 5,6,7, and 8 

• New Parent Night and the Meet and Greet will take place on Monday evening.  Doors will 

open at 5:30PM. 

o Visit the book fair. 

• No School on Tuesday, the 15th.  There is required Teacher Professional Development on 

this day. 

• Wednesday, August 16th:  PreK and Kindergarten will begin. 

• Thursday, August 17th:  Parent Night at 6:30PM in the gym.  This is for kindergarten-8th.  

This is for parents only. 

• Monday, August 21st:  Hot lunch begins! 

• Monday, August 21st:  Set up for the carnival will be happening! 

o You will receive detailed direc�ons for arrival and dismissal procedures during 
the carnival. 

• Thursday, August 24th-Sunday August 27th:  School Carnival!! 

o 11:00AM dismissal on the 24th 

o No school on Friday, the 27th 

Last week I shared the staff roster.  Since then, Mrs. Coyle resigned from her PreK-4 posi�on.  The 
PreK-4 teacher will be Mrs. Paulina Strama.  She is working closely with Mrs. Grennell to make 

sure our PreK Program is the very best it can be!!  You will be receiving all the necessary 

informa�on for PreK and Kindergarten on Monday evening! 

 Sincerely, 

Mrs. S. Tkachuk 

Principal 

 







We are looking for lunchroom
helpers. Your time would be 

greatly appreciated!!
~ Hours are 11 -12:45

~ Paid position
~ Choose one day or several

 

Please contact Kim Gardner at
 630-257-6488 or email

gardner.kim@stcyril.org
 for more details.
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